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CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

11 August 2014 at 3:00 PM 

Site Visits 

 

In attendance: 

  

Members:  Ed Chamberlain (Chair), Doug McIlroy 

 

Staff:  Vicki Smith 

 

Others:  Laurie Greenberg, Jim Barry 

 

 

Visit to 7 Fern Lane 

Ed disclosed that his wife, Ingrid, and Laurie Greenberg had been good friends.  Doug and Ed 

met with Laurie Greenberg to review her septic system replacement plans.  The southwest corner 

of the existing leach field looked damper than the rest of the area.  Laurie explained that there 

was no blockage in the system and that the d-box was intact and level. 

 

Ed and Doug ascertained that given the location of the well and wetlands, the proposed location 

made the most sense.  The plans call for fill to raise the system and for the garbage disposal to be 

removed.  In Note 2 of the construction sequence the references to “hay” should be replaced with 

“straw”.  There was discussion about how the leach field would be accessed.  Laurie said that the 

installer would go directly from the door yard down the slope to the leach bed.  

 

Visit to 115 Ruddsboro Road 

Because Jim Barry has worked for Doug, he did not feel comfortable reviewing Jim’s project.  

Ed met with Jim and reviewed the new septic system layout relative to the wet areas.  The 

proposed location seemed appropriate given the wet areas, well location and terrain.  Tom 

Otterman, the designer, has already submitted a silt fence detail.  Ed asked that a construction 

sequence be provided as well. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Vicki Smith, Scribe 


